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POLICE VEHICLE BURGLARIZED   

 

 
Miami Police Detectives are investigating a burglary to a marked Sweetwater Police vehicle. 

The incident occurred on Friday, February 5, 2021, in the area of N.W. 35th Avenue and 

N.W. 36th Street at approximately 1:44 a.m.   

 

According to investigators, the complainant parked his marked patrol vehicle at his place of 

residence on February 4, 2021 at approximately 11:00 p.m., upon his return the following 

day, February 5, 2021 at approximately 11:00 a.m., he discovered that the rear windshield 

window of his patrol vehicle was shattered.  Stolen items included a flashlight, vest and 

ammunition.  

 

Further investigation from surveillance footage captured an unknown black male fleeing the 

scene with the items described above.   

 

Detectives are actively investigating this case and need assistance in identifying the subject. 

 

Detectives are looking for: 

 

Suspect :  Unknown black male, thin built, approximately 5’8” – 5’10”. Last seen wearing a 

dark colored shirt and pants with a yellow Rugrats bookbag.  

 

Surveillance video clip is available via WeTransfer below:   

https://we.tl/t-tqpyFfkXsb 

 

 
 

Anyone with information is urged to contact the Miami Police Department’s Burglary Unit at 

(305) 603-6030. Those with information that wish to remain anonymous can contact Miami-

Dade Crime Stoppers at (305) 471- TIPS (4877), visit www.crimestoppersmiami.com and select 

“Give a Tip” or Send a text message to 274637. Enter CSMD followed by the tip information 

and press send. 
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